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September 16, 2020 
 
Joint Committee on Administrative Rules  

Boji Tower, Third Floor 
124 W. Allegan St. 

P.O. Box 30036  
Lansing, Ml 48909-7536 

 
Re: Ruleset 2019-031 LR 

 
Chair Lucido, Alternate Chair Maddock, and Committee Members: 

 
This letter is to inform you that the Michigan Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs has 
resubmitted the Professional Engineers General Rules (MOAHR #2019-031 LR) for consideration 

by the Joint Committee on Administrative Rules.  This ruleset was previously withdrawn with 
written permission from the Chair and Alternate Chair on June 10, 2020, pursuant to Section 

45a(10)(a) of the Administrative Procedures Act, MCL 24.245a(10)(a). 
 

As promised, the Department has reviewed the Continuing Education (CE) requirements with 
stakeholders and worked to address the specific concerns that were raised.  The revised rules 

incorporate minor changes and clarifications that were mutually agreed to.  The rules are now 
being resubmitted for your deliberation. 
 

Please contact me at 517-241-4580 with any questions or concerns regarding this matter.  Thank 
you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marlon I. Brown 
Director of Policy and Legislative Affairs 
Michigan Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
 

CC: Kim Gaedeke, Chief Deputy Director 
Katie Wienczenwski, Administrative Rules Manager 
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